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Comments: If water quality is an important ORV, as stated, it is critical to add toilet facilities at Coal Creek, Wurtz

and Sonderson. Coal Creek in particular,  as it is one of the few locations where drift boats launch, gets a lot of

use. Anyone using this area can attest to the problem the absence of a toilet creates. At Wurtz and Sonderson

toilets could be away from the river and would enhance and preserve water quality and user experience in

general. Many other disbursed camping areas have toilet facilities.  Where facities are present, areas are clean

and water contamination minimized. Facilities additions would enhance every ORV on your list.


